Pawnee City School Board approves pay increases

(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City Board of Education approved extensions and pay increases for two administrators during their Monday evening meeting.

Superintendent Brian Rottinghaus' contract will be extended one year and his pay will be increased by \$5-thousand. The extension will be through the 2020-21 school year. The current salary for the Superintendent is \$110-thousand.

The contract for Principal Don Jacobs was also extended for one-year and his salary will be increased \$3-thousand.

The 2019-20 Negotiated Agreement with the Pawnee City Education Association was also approved as presented. The base salary was increased by \$425 to \$36-thousand.

The audit report for the fiscal year ending August 31 was approved and changes to the 2018-19 Secondary Student Handbook were approved as presented.

Many Signals Communications